
 

RETIREES ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 
Volume 32, Number 1     STEAMFITTERS LOCAL UNION 420                 Spring 2023           

14420 Townsend Road 
Philadelphia, PA 19154-1028 
Retirees Email: SLU420RA@gmail.com 

Retirees Web Site: Steamfitters420Retirees.com 
"Worked with Pride, Retired with Dignity"

 

 

St. Patrick's Day Luncheon 

 

 
 
Date:    Wednesday, March 15, 2023 

Time:   11:30 AM - 3:30 PM 

Location: Steamfitters LU 420 Union Hall  

 

Mark the date on your calendar so you 

won't miss a great afternoon of fun, food 

and friends. Come and celebrate by 

wearing your green. May the Good Lord 

take a liking to you.....but not too soon. 

 

Christmas Luncheon 

50/50 $100 

Mail-In Winners 

 
Bill Sullivan, John Kostick, Harry Herr, 

Larry Keevil, Ray Rogers, Dan Moran, 

George Parsons,  Bill Boggs, John 

Chain, Bruce Nefferdorf, Ed Stianche, 

Dennis Ehrlacher, Terry Zielinski, Chris 

Brown, Bob Plummer, Glenn Rose, 

Ted Kuzmick, Dennis O’Toole, Mark 

Weidner, Jim Snyder, Mike Browne, Dan 

Burns, John Cordero, Dave Rosowski, Victor 

DiMarco 

 

 

 

 

50/50 Winners @ Luncheon 
Jim Golden, Joe Ducey, Brian Christianson, 

John Shad, John Harris, Trudy Spier, 

Maureen McCay, Al Michner, Jim 

Broderick, Rich Costello,  Steve Jackson,  

J.J. Johnson 

 

 

 
 

The following members have 

recently retired: 
John Cardow, John Dubois, Michael Huhn, 

Kevin Dooley, Chad Roeger, Robert Bush, 

Kelly Patton, Karen Loveland, Joseph 

Mininno, Barry Barnes, Nicholas 

DiCamillio, Randy Thomas, Stephen 

Fernandez, Roland Neale, James Heinig, 

Raymond Michalak, James Gibbons, 

Norman Moore, David Adams, Jerry Wixted, 

Robert Schlacter, Howard Staneruck, 

Rudolph Fischi, Chris McElwee, John 

Hansell, William Brown, Richard Sayre, 

Wayne Adams, Andrew Bruggman. 
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The following members have recently 

passed away: 

 

 

Henry Lee 10/27/22 

Joseph Scholl 10/29/22 

Michael Krumenacker 11/22/22 

Gary Andress Sr, 11/28/22 

Richard Radka 12/03/22 

John Wilson 11/11/22 

Elmwood McDonough 12/08/22 

David Cook 12/28/22 

Louis Joffred 12/20/22 

Francis Beach 12/03/22 

Donald Mohr 12/30/22 

Ronald McMenamin 01/09/23 

Reid Beck 01/07/23 

                       

                                    

 

We ask that you remember them and all our 

departed Brothers and Sisters in your 

prayers. 

 

 

Upcoming Board Meetings 

March 8th, April 12th, May 10th, June 7th. 

*Flag Day Luncheon June 14, 2023* 

 

 

    
Golf Outing 

 

Location: LuLu Country Club 

Address: 1600 Limekiln Pike 

Glenside, PA 19038 

Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 

*7:30 AM Registration 

   with Coffee & Donuts 

*8:00 AM Shotgun Start 

Lunch: @ New Club House 

Lots of prizes and a 50/50 

Price: $120 per golfer 

With payment, include the names of all 

the golfers in the group. 

Contact: Bob McCay  

Cell # 215-880-1751 

Home # 215-632-4295 

EMAIL: 420rbm157@gmail.com 

 

Make checks payable to: SLU420RA 

Mail checks to:  

Bob McCay 

3965 Constance Road 

Philadelphia, PA 19114 

 

We Need You 

The Retirees Association wishes to extend an 

invitation to join them at the Retirees Board 

Meetings. The activities of the Association 

are addressed at these meetings such as the 

retirees' luncheons and the recreational 

activities throughout the year. Meetings 

generally last about 1 hour or less.  

The Retirees meet in Room 209 at the Union 

Hall at 10:30 AM. 
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Membership Dues 

 

 

Dues for 2023 are now being accepted. 

Please use the form below. Your $20.00 dues 

are due for this year. These monies allow the 

Retirees' Association to pay for luncheons, 

newsletters and many other worthwhile 

projects that benefit you, the members. 

 

Mail 50/50 Chances and/or Dues to: 

 

Ed Murray 

5909 Edge Ave. 

Bensalem, PA 19020 

 

One Check for both Dues & 50/50's 

 

 

Make checks payable to: 

SLU420RA 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you know of any member not receiving the 

Newsletter, contact Mickey Bremer at 215-

470-2098 or email him at 

mick420@comcast.net. 

 

Association Officers: 

 
President:                    Bob McCay, Jr.    

Vice-President:           Dennis McCallister     

Treasurer:                    Ed Murray 

Secretary:                    Jim Peters 

Board Member      Ken Milano 

Board Member       Jeff Purvis 

Newsletter Editor      David Puddy 

"The Web Master"      Mickey Bremmer 

 

 

Note: If you are 80 years or older, you are 

not required to pay the annual dues to 

remain a member and stay on our mailing 

list. 

 

 

 

 

Dues Paying Form 
$20.00 a year - Due January 1, 2023 

Please pay once a year. 

 

Name:____________________ 

 

Address:  _________________ 

 

email:____________________ 

 

Phone:___________________ 

 
 

Date of Birth: ___/___/_____ 

 

 
 

Change of Address Form 

 
Mail to: Mickey Bremer 

632 Nichole Drive 

Southampton, PA. 18966 

or e-mail 

mick420@comcast.net 

 

Name:___________________ 

 

New Address:_____________ 

 

email:____________________ 

 

New Phone:_______________ 
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Christmas Luncheon 
 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, December 14th, the 

Association held its annual Christmas 

Luncheon which was provided by the 

membership of  LU 420 at the LU 14 

Insulators Hall with 457 members and their 

guests. After a great Holiday cocktail hour, 

President, Bob McCay, Jr., greeted our 

members and their guests. After the 

customary Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag, 

Prayer for our Troops and a short report, Bob 

invited both LU 420 Business Manager, Jim 

Snell, and LU 420 Financial Secretary, Tom 

Redden Jr., to the podium. Jim reported on 

the healthy status of the Local Union and 

further thanked all the retirees and the 

families for providing this current successful 

path of the Local due to their years of hard 

work and toil. He also thanked Business 

Manager of Insulators Local 14, Steve Pettit, 

who was in attendance, on providing his 

awesome facility for the luncheon. Both Jim 

and Tom wished all a Merry Christmas and a 

great New Year. 

 

 

RETIREMENT IS 
 

 When you come home from work one 

day and say, "Honey I'm home 

forever." 

 Doing nothing without worrying about 

getting caught. 

 When you are happy on a Monday. 

 Time to enjoy all the things you never 

had time to do. 

 

 

 

 


